From:

Sent:

12 November 2020 15:55

To:

wastecomments

Subject:

Deposit Return Scheme Feedback

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear DCCAE,

I sincerely welcome the introduction of the Deposit Return Scheme in Ireland.

I agree with the centralised model proposed, as well as the proposed deposit of 0,20 euro per plastic bottle. I do not believe that much higher than that will be beneficial, as it will impact people with a lower income quite a bit. I also think the deposit should be a bit lower for cans, if we proceed with this, due to the volume bought in one go, once again keeping the impact on the part of society with lower incomes in mind. For cans I would propose a deposit of 0,10 euro.

Kind Regards,

